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From: Michael Lynch (Planning) <MichaelW.Lynch@CorkCoCo.ie>

Sent: Friday 25 January 2019 13:35

To: Seamus Grant

Cc: Ted O'Leary (Inniscarra); Pauline Falvey; John M Sheehan; Paul Cunningham; Aidan
Weir

Subject: RE: Celtic Interconnector - Projects of Common Interest pre-application notification

Importance: High

Dear Seamus

The Co Co team had a very comprehensive briefing from the Eirgrid Team adn we have a good understanding of the
Project as well as the PCI Process.

We expect to be in a position to report back to ABP within the coming week or thereabouts. If anything queries arise
in the meantime we will be in touch.

From a procedural prospective, we propose that each nominated person will confirm their opinion directly to
you/ABP and cc me as the Primary CoCo contact. Is this in order?

Regards
Michael

From: Seamus Grant [mailto:S.Grant@pleanala.ie]

Sent: 09 January 2019 17:16

To: Michael Lynch (Planning)

Cc: Ted O'Leary (Inniscarra); Pauline Falvey; John M Sheehan; Paul Cunningham
Subject: Celtic Interconnector - Projects of Common Interest pre-application notification

Dear Michael,

Please find attached a letter from An Bord Pleandla (PCI Unit), the Competent Authority for PCls in Ireland, to Cork
aunty Council dated January 9th, 2019. Also attached is the PCI notification letter and TEN-E Regulation Pre-
Application Notification {project outline) for the Celtic Interconnector project.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me.
Kind regards,
Seamus

Seamus Grant

Executive Officer

PCl Unit

An Bord Pleandla {Competent Authority for Ireland)
Phone: +353 (0)1 8737126

Seamus Grant
Executive Officer
Processing Section






